
 

Georgette Trujillo Reyes replied Wed, 28 Jul 2021 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>, "Alma ROLDAN" <alma@theadminservice.com> 

Thank you for alerting me about it. The treasurer filed for May and June, but apparently she did it to a 

different place. She is also new in this political campaign and she has been working with a person to help 

her to do the report for July 26 since tuesday. 

I just forward this email to her, so she has the right information to re-send June's report along with July. 

I'm so sorry that this is not being taken care of the right way. We are all new in this business and 

everything is very confusing to us. 

I have attached her email to this, to avoid more confusion. 

Georgette 

 

 


